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February 16, 1984
EF2 - 67,189

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: (1) Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

(2) Letter dated June 3, 1981 from C. M. Heidel
to Mr. L. L. Kintner

subject: Staffing Levels of Radchem Section

Attachment D to Reference 2 provided information on proposed
staffing levels of the Radchem section. This information
was provided as a result of questions by the Licensee
Qualification Audit Team. As operational staffing needs
became more clearly defined, Detroit Edison has modified
its plans for Radchem staffing. The structure of the
Radchem organization is described in Section 13.1.4.3 and
Figure 13.1-4 of-the FSAR and supersedes the commitments
in the referenced letter related to Radchem staffing.

Future changes, if any, will be documented in the FSAR
consistent with the level of detail normally provided
there.

If there are any further questions, please contact Mr. O.
Keener Earle, (313) 586-4211.
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cc: Mr. P. M. Byron
Mr. M. D. Lynch
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